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MSDC Meeting. 
Mid Suffolk District Council meetings were cancelled because to the General Election which 
makes this a particularly ‘thin’ report.  
 
MSDC has completed the purchase of a small area of woodland in the Palgrave area. 
 
 
Planning 
Persimmon  application for 61 homes on the land between College Park and Thurston Community College 
has had over 100 objections.  
For applications DC/23/02429 and DC/23/02430 a fact finding field tour was carried out by the planning 
committee. 
MSDC is pursuing the debt  DC/20/00663 (Nursery House, Tostock Road, Beyton) through a formal debt 
recovery process. 
 
Locality grants 
Pleased do not make any application until after the 4th July.   
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